Fair Vote Canada – Waterloo Chapter

Executive Meeting

April 24, 2007, 9pm.

Present: Angela, Brian, Kevin, Sean, Derek, Shannon.

1. EXECUTIVE POSITIONS

The following newly-acclaimed executive members were appointed to positions:

· Angela Yenssen – co-chair

· Brian Tanguay – co-chair 

· Kevin Smith - secretary

· Sean Geobey - treasurer

· Derek Kraan – executive member-at-large

· Shannon Adshade – executive member-at-large

2. CREDIT UNION

We need to open a bank account.  Suggested that we use the Grand River Credit Union.  Brian and Angela will work on opening the account.  Derek will get the current chapter money to them for deposit.

Meeting Adjourned at 9:15pm.

